
 

February 21, 2024 

 

 

 

RE: Letter of Recommendation 

 Sean P. Murphy 

 

To Whom it May Concern;  

  

This letter is to serve as a recommendation from myself and the principals of alm2s for Sean Murphy. We had the pleasure 

of working with Sean over the course of five years on multiple projects. Sean served as an integral team member for 

many projects including Municipal, Commercial and Multi-family. During his five years, Sean was active in all activities as 

part of the design and construction process, including participating in the interview process to As-recorded drawing in 

the close-out phase.  

  

Sean was a conscientious team member and performed the duties assigned to him well. His attendance was excellent, 

and his attitude was one of cooperation and respect. Sean takes his responsibilities seriously and works to complete 

tasks quicker than asked of him.   

  

In my opinion, Sean’s work habits and personal characteristics will help him be successful through his architecture career.  

  

Feel free to contact me should there be any additional questions regarding this letter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

alm2s 
 

 
 

Bradley A. Massey, AIA, LEED AP 

Shaun J. Moscrip, AIA 

Ian Shuff, AIA, LEED AP 
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